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Beverly Y. Menard GTE Service Corperation iD
Regulatory & Governmental Affairs = T
Assistant Vice President - Florida/Georgia One Tampa City Cenler b ey

Post Office Box 110, FLTC0G16
Tampa, Florida 33601-0110
813-483-2526

813-223-4888 (Facsimile)

September 29, 1998

Ms. Ann H. Shelfer, Supervisor

End User Services

Division of Communications

Florida Public Service Commission

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 Cfg e D

Dear Ms. Shelfer;

Subject: Docket No. 950668-TL, Return of Confidential Document No. 02173-96
By order number PSC-97-0361-CFO-TL issued March 31, 1997, GTE was granted
confidential treatment of information contained in its Haines City traffic study. The
document was assigned No. 02173-96 by the Commission. The confidentiality time period
will expire on September 30, 1998.  Since this docket has been closed, GTE requests
that this document now be retumed to the Company.

Should you require additional information, please contact Linda Rossy at (813) 483-2525,
Sincerely,

Buunl-1 Y. Nnoxd

Beverly Y. Menard

BYM:Ihr

¢: Ms. Blanca Bayo, Director - Division of Records and Reporting
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